
Donate a brand new pair of Pyjamas 
for a poorly child at

THE COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL
AND LEIGHTON HOSPITAL

Lisa, Area Coordinator  |  07835 660083

Each year, we collect donations of brand new pyjamas from new-born to 
age 18, which are then gifted to children in hospital on Christmas morning.

 In reality, they are also used in other situations where children  
may have had their clothes cut off in A&E or in an emergency 

situation where there hasn’t been time to pack essentials.

Please donate a brand new pair of non-fleece pyjamas 
(as hospitals are cosy enough). Have a collection at work, 
through family & friends or even your local school could 
have a PJ Day or simply donate a pair yourself.

Or order via Amazon with free delivery to Co-ordinator
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/394ISJF6P6KCK?ref_=wl_share

LOOK ONLINE AT 
www.childrenshospitalpyjamas.co.uk
FOR YOUR NEAREST DROP OFF POINT

WHY? Because no child wants to be in hospital at Christmas and 
if they have to be they want to be wearing brand new cosy P’J’s to 
make their stay as comfortable as possible at such a fearful time.

OUR APPEAL IS FROM 1ST SEPTEMBER TO 31ST OCTOBER 2021

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/394ISJF6P6KCK?ref_=wl_share

